
The Beechwood School
Class 3

December 2023 Newsletter

Dear Parents,

It is hard to believe that the holidays are upon us. The children will soon begin to work
on all of their holiday projects and December will be a fun month in our class as we observe and
learn about Hanukkah and Christmas. Our holiday pajama party will be held on Thursday,
December 21 and we will post a sign up on Class Dojo the week of 12/4. On Friday, 12/22 we
will have a movie day and just relax. Beechwood will be closed from December 23 - January 1
and school resumes on January 2.

Our Star Student and Letter Bucket activities will continue after the Winter Break, so if your child
has not yet had a turn, they soon will. These have been very popular with the children and add
much to our learning time. Thank you to all who attended the parent conferences last month
and thank you agan for your promptness and encouragement. - it gave us as teachers a lot for
which to be thankful!

Please continue to dress your child warmly for outside play. We do appreciate outerwear that
the children can put on and zip and button themselves. Please have your child practice with
their different coats and jackets at home. Mittens are easier for children this age to put on
themselves than gloves. Please also put your child’s name inside all of their coats and
accessories. In order to promote circulation, we may have the classroomwindows open during
the day (the heat will be on), so please dress your child appropriately - layers are always good.

Finally, Tracy and I would like to wish you and your family a joyous holiday season and a happy
and healthy New Year!

Thank you,
Linday Bier and Tracy Romero


